
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Please remember… 

November 14th to 18th 2022 

Please dress up as a Character from a nursery 
rhyme song to make it more fun and interactive. 

All children and staff to participate  
World Nursery Rhyme Week promotes the importance of nursery 

rhymes in early childhood development and education. 

Over 3 million children from 70 + countries have taken part since 
2013. The initiative is open to parents, Early Years practitioners 

and anybody who works with children under the age of 7. 

Nursery rhymes are excellent teaching tools and can help to develop: 
vocabulary, language and literacy skills, numeracy skills, 

social, physical and emotional skills – they are so much fun! 
 
 

Thank you, Reena 
 

World Nursery Rhyme Week was founded by Music Bugs who continue to organise the initiative. 

http://www.musicbugs.co.uk/

